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Honorable Delegates of the House Health and Government 
Operations, 

I urge you to pass HB 699 and FAW, with the amendments to protect 
the students of Maryland from being required to expose themselves 
to the experimental and dangerous genetic therapy injections. 

There is no proof that the SARS Covid-19 injections prevent spread of 
the virus. https://www.fda.gov/news-events/press-announcements/ 
fda-takes-key-action-fight-against-covid-19-issuing-emergency-use- 
authorization-first-covid-19. 

Natural immunity has been shown to be quite effective against 
catching Covid. https://www.thelancet.com/journals/lancet/article/ 
PIIS0140-6736(22)02465-5/fulltext. 

There are increasing cases of negative effects from taking these 
shots, as I have seen with multiple cases where previously subdued 
conditions such as herpes, and chronic lyme disease have become 
reactivated after single doses of the covid “immunizations”. We do 
not know the long term effects of these injections, but have seen 
multiple cases of negative effects as are partially reported in the 
government VAERs (Vaccine Adverse Event Reports) site. 

There is no public health advantage to imposing these dangerous 
Covid 19 shots on students. Because there is effectively no liability of 
the pharmaceutical companies or the federal government when there 
are negative outcomes to receiving the shots, the risk should not be 
imposed on the students, unless the State of Maryland and the 
Universities would like to absorb liability for mandating these 
injections. 
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